
James, Kamilah 

From: James, Kamilah

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2009 2:28 PM

To: Tim Regello

Subject: Submittal to the Drainage Committee - Item 2009-4

Attachments: RSD-D70 mark up.pdf

12/17/2009

Tim: 
  
Attached please find a proposed revision to the Regional Standard Drawing D-70.  It was submitted to the Regional Standards 
Committee by Mario Arellano, County of San Diego. 
  
If you have any question or need additional information, please call me at (858) 495-5288. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Kamilah James, P.E. 
County of San Diego 
Department of Public Works 
Design Engineering & Capital Projects 
(858) 495-5288 
(858) 694-2499 fax 
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